REVISED

City of Alexandria, Virginia

MEMORANDUM
DATE: NOVEMBER 17, 2017
TO: THE HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL

FROM: MARK B. JINKS, CITY MANAGER

SUBJECT: PROPOSED ADDITIONS TO THE PROPOSED LEGISLATIVE PACKAGE
FOR THE 2018 GENERAL ASSEMBLY SESSION

Given the unexpected major composition change in the House of Delegates, Councilman
Smedberg suggested (and the Mayor as the other half of the Legislative Commitiee agreed) that
Council should consider potential additions to the City’s Legislative Package since it is likely
that the House (and maybe the Senate) will likely be more progressive in its considering of
legislation in the 2018 session. I subsequently asked Councilmembers and our legislative
delegation to provide ideas and suggestions on additions to the package.

Attached is the list of new proposed legislation requested by individual members of City Council
to the previously Proposed Legislative Package. This revised list adds one more item on

pedestrian safety requested by Vice Mayor Wilson which was inadvertently not included in the
first list sent out to you earlier this afternoon.

Attachment: Proposed Additions to the 2018 Proposed Legislative Package

Staff: Laura B. Triggs, Deputy City Manager




